
 
 

 

 

Summary Committee Report from the Committee Meeting held on Tuesday 

29th July 2025. 

 

 
 
The committee met on 29th July 2025 at High Legh Village Hall.  
 
1. Treasurer’s Report: 
The Centre finances continue to run as normal. 
 
2. Rally Programme: 

o 42 rallies held so far in 2025, with 11 at full capacity. 
o 8 rallies cancelled, 1 postponed. 
o 27 rallies remaining this year, with 11 already full. 
o 26 rallies confirmed for 2026, including the AGM and Christmas Party rallies. 
o The minimum Centre contribution per rally van will be suspended for 2026, reviewed 

annually 
 

3. Officer Updates: 
o Webmaster reported continued to maintain website updates, assist members with queries 

and provide website and FB usage statistics. Website hosting renewed.  
o Plaque stock replenished with the addition of generic plaques for rallies  with fewer than 

minimum order requirements. 
o R/O gifts for 2026 confirmed. 
o Three more children’s sports events left to take place this year, with the annual medal 

presentations to take place at the Bonfire  Rally. 
o No immediate policy changes planned with regards to roof top tent boxes. The current 

Centre rules require own sanitation. Any proposed future changes would require an AGM 
vote. 
 

• Correspondence: 
o All correspondence received was discussed and responded to. 

 
 
Next meeting: Tuesday 2nd September 2025, 7.30pm at High Legh Village Hall. 
 


